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A Forum for Students with Disabilities and Parents on Campus 

Affairs

Campus focus

On March 9, the Resource Center for the Visually Impaired held the forum 

for students with disabilities and their parents for the second semester of 

2022 academic year in Ching Sheng International Conference Hall. The forum 

was hosted by the Center Director and Dean of Academic Affairs, Dr. Tzung-

Ru Tsai. Dr. Tsai stated that Tamkang University has always placed great 

importance on students with disabilities and provided active counseling and 

assistance. If students or parents feel that there are areas that need to 

be strengthened or improved, the university will do its best to complete 

them. 

When reporting from various offices, particular emphasis was placed on new 

and important measures, including the “digital diploma” that will be 

additionally issued to graduates since 2022 academic year, a new “parent 

zone” added to the school’s homepage, QR codes posted at the entrance to 

restrooms in each building on campus and inside the Sung-tao Hall 

dormitories, and an “SOS emergency call button” added to the “Tamkang 

iLife” homepage among other measures. The center specially reminded that 

the regulations regarding the TKU special education award and subsidies 

have been revised in the 2022 academic year, and detailed information can 

be found on the website of the Resource Center for the Visually Impaired.




